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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian   
  
Date: July 26, 2018  
 
Re: On-call Policy status 
 
In June, staff presented a proposed update to the State Library on-call policy which was 

drafted, in part, to ensure that the Library fairly compensates Montana Shared Catalog 

(MSC) staff who may be on-call during open library hours which include evening and 

longer weekend hours.  After considering the impact of moving the MSC system to a 

cloud-based system hosted by the vendor, SirsiDynix, staff believes that it may no 

longer be necessary to provide on-call.  MSC staff has requested time to discuss this 

need with the MSC membership at the October membership meeting.    

 

Staff will bring a revised on-call policy to the Commission at their October meeting 

which will reflect the input from the MSC membership and staff.  No action is requested 

on the policy at this time. 
 


